Order of the Arrow Is Here To
Help!

Is Your Pack Ready To Crossover?

Tantamous Lodge is here to help! If your Unit would like the
Order of The Arrow to assist in your crossover ceremony, just
let us know by filling out the following form and we will
contact you.

SIGN UP HERE


https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/order-of-the-arrow-is-here-to-help/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/order-of-the-arrow-is-here-to-help/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeM8SMPVYHyDQucAdwd-S832_NVM4PsjqyidMwQsLvbCAKWmw/viewform

